
From: nicole carbon [mailto:carbonnicole@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 11:28 AM 
To: Nancy Muller <Nancy.Muller@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Affordable housing 
 
Good morning Nancy, 
 
I read the article in 941 CEO about public input on affordable housing and had a thought about this 
earlier this week. Not sure if this idea would apply, but thought it would be a great opportunity for 
writers, artists, and others who work in the creative fields to be able to qualify for lower housing/rental 
costs that would be applicable to low percentage of a higher cost condos and apartment buildings inside 
and near the downtown core.  
 
If this is something that you'd like to discuss more I 'm happy to go into further detail about the idea.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Nicole Carbon 
Editor.Writer.Blogger 
Wine.Travel.Lifestyle 
 
WSET Award in Wines 
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